
August 22, 1969 

Miss Sylvia Meagher 
302 West 12 Street 
New York, New York 10014 

Dear Miss Meagher: 

Thank you very much for your consideration in sending your. comments by letter 
regarding my brief paper, which you received through Dr. Wecht, Criticism is 
especially valuable for Professor Turner and myself when it comes from 
Someone with such a detailed knowledge of this case as yours, 

Your main criticism relates to the analysis of Dr, Robert Forman, I now 
have a copy of his paper and have corresponded with Dr, Forman (who will, 
in fact, be joining the University of Toledo faculty in the fall), The 
possibility of a second location for the source of the first shot is independently 
suggested, of course, both by his analysis of the medical evidence and by 
my summary of the films, witness testimony, and geography of the scene, 

though I had originally felt that the medical evidence was too complex 2 
subject to get into in a brief paper, a footnote (at least) citing the 
subject and thrust of Forman'’s work would be both relevant and informative, 

Your comments on this were very helpful. 

Finally, a belated thank-you for your permission to me to make a xerox of 
your "Subject Index," Your listings of assassination witnesses and citations 
were certainly valuable to me to meke sure that I had read all the relevant 
witness statements, 

Sincerely, 

Bon eens 
Don Olson 

2631 Brookford Drive 
Toledo, Ohio 43614


